
From: Fiona Badenhorst  

Sent: Thursday, 14 October 2010 8:06 a.m. 
To: Eddie Grogan 

Subject: RE: Query Submission to the : Review of Official information Legislation 
Importance: High 

 
Thank you, if you could please identify who the contributors are going to be so I can flick through the 
template and table for them to provide the comments, in the BOPRC format. 
 
Comments from the contributors are only due on the 8

th
 November, so there is time to make a good 

case. I just need to know who they are. 
 

Nāku, nā 

Fiona Badenhorst | Planning Administration Officer | Bay of Plenty Regional Council | Whakatane 
New Zealand | Ph: 0800 368 267 | DD: 0800 368 288 Extn: 9328 | Web: www.envbop.govt.nz 

  Please consider the environment before printing this email   

 
From: Eddie Grogan  

Sent: Wednesday, 13 October 2010 4:55 p.m. 
To: Fiona Badenhorst 

Subject: FW: Query Submission to the : Review of Official information Legislation 
 
First feedback regarding the above, more to follow 
 

Cheers 

Eddie Grogan  

Eddie Grogan| Group Manager Water Management |  Extn: 9338| Mobile: 021 923338  
Please consider the environment before printing this email  

Please consider the environment before printing this email  

 
From: Helen Creagh  
Sent: Wednesday, 13 October 2010 2:19 p.m. 

To: Eddie Grogan; Bruce Gardner; Rob Donald 
Subject: RE: Query Submission to the : Review of Official information Legislation 
 
I agree it’s a pain in the A but we can manage it. 
 
It is important that we maintain the ability to charge (as this keeps the requests realistic), if our 
submission says anything then it should be this. 
 
Cheers 
 
Helen  
 

Helen Creagh | Consents Manager | 029 368 9462  

http://www.envbop.govt.nz/


 

 
From: Eddie Grogan  
Sent: Wednesday, 13 October 2010 1:08 p.m. 

To: Bruce Gardner; Helen Creagh; Rob Donald 

Subject: FW: Query Submission to the : Review of Official information Legislation 
 
Any thoughts on whether we should be providing comments. 
 
My general feeling is that while Official Info requests are a pain in general we can manage the 
process. 
 
Bruce is there anything around the contaminated land information that we could tidy up? 
 

Cheers 

Eddie Grogan  

Eddie Grogan| Group Manager Water Management |  Extn: 9338| Mobile: 021 923338  
Please consider the environment before printing this email  

Please consider the environment before printing this email  

 
From: Fiona Badenhorst  

Sent: Tuesday, 12 October 2010 3:27 p.m. 

To: Mary-Anne Macleod; Warwick Murray; Ken Tarboton; Brian Trott; Eddie Grogan; Miles 
McConway; Stephen Lamb 

Subject: Query Submission to the : Review of Official information Legislation 
 
 

Dear All 
 

Please may I have you or your staff members’ comments on whether or not there is interest 

in providing a submission on this Legislation? Please let me know by Thursday 14 October 

2.30pm.  

 

There has been no councillor Notification yet. 

 
 
 

Review of Official information Legislation 
Released by: Law Commission 
 

Nāku, nā 

Fiona Badenhorst | Regional Planning Administration Officer | Bay of Plenty Regional Council | 
Whakatane New Zealand | Ph: 0800 368 267 | DD: 0800 368 288 Extn: 9328 | Web: 
www.envbop.govt.nz 

  Please consider the environment before printing this email   

http://www.envbop.govt.nz/

